

March 26, 2015

Name Address Address More

Dear Mrs. Smith,

We welcome spring to Beverly Farm!

Everyone here is excited about spring's arrival! We are making plans to ride bikes, go for walks, play softball, decorate our yards, follow the Cardinals (and the Yankees, too), watch the skies during the changing spring weather, and ride horses (Minnie and Buddy). "We can't wait for spring!" is the consensus here at Beverly Farm. (Thank you, Christian, Abbey, Kenny, Andy, Mariah, Terry, and Lynne for your comments).

Will you give to Beverly Farm? When you and other family members give through this Spring Appeal, your gifts will go to Beverly Farm's general operating fund, to be used where they are needed the most. And, your gifts will help to offset the cost of care gap, which has reached \$6,000 per person per year.

But this is more than an invitation to give to Beverly Farm...it's an opportunity to honor, memorialize, celebrate, commemorate, thank, or congratulate a special person or occasion - while you give to the place that embraces independence, teamwork, and respect, and challenges people who live with intellectual or developmental disabilities to live their best life. That will be a very special gift.

We are most grateful to each family of Beverly Farm.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

the Wayford Martha Warford **Executive Director**

Beverly Farm Foundation

